
ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY & COLLEGE EMPLOYEES 
Local No. 2, Simon Fraser University 

22 April 1975 

Ms. Jackie Ainsworth 
Secretary - Treasurer 

1595 Whitsell Avenue 
Burnaby, B . C. 

Provincial Association of University 
& College Employees 

c/o 2162 Western Parkway 
VANCOUVER, B.C. V6T 1V6 

Dear Ms . Ainsworth, 

I have been asked to write to the Provincial Executive , on behalf 
of the Executive of Local 2, to advise you of the possibility that 
we will be asking the Provincial ' s assistance with regard to a 
strike fund for our Local . 

We would appreciate r eceiving some indication of the Provincial ' s 
feelings in this regard, and of the amount that could be made 
available to us , if need be. 

Yours sincerely , 

Deborah Palliser 
Secretary 
A . U.C.E . Local No. 2 

A. u. C. E. 


